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GCSE results will be published on Thursday 22 August. 
 
Our Year 10 students have their Religious Studies GCSE result to look forward to, and 
they can come into school to collect these in person from 10:00-12:00. 
 
They should come in via the normal Student Entrance and head to The 
Observatory. Someone else, such as a family member or friend, can collect results if they 
bring written permission from your young person with them. If it is not possible to 
provide written permission on paper, an email from your young person providing the 
details of the person they give their consent to, can be sent to Mr J David, our Exams 
Officer, on jdavid@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Results will also be emailed to all students’ Carrington School email addresses as a PDF 
by 15:00 that day. We are not able to send your young person’s results to a parent or 
carer. 
 
Your young person should save the PDF of their result so they have this to provide to 
colleges and for future reference. 
 
Mr David should be contacted by email (jdavid@carringtonschool.org) if there are any 
issues. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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